Gift Bags Donated to Southern Ocean Oncology Patients

The Hannah Banana Foundation recently donated over 200 therapeutic gift bags filled with art supplies, toys, journals, and activity books for Southern Ocean's oncology patients to brighten their days while they are in the hospital's care. The Hannah Banana Foundation was founded in memory of Hannah Prisand, a cancer patient, who died in 2008. **



Charles Ziegler, associate of the Hannah Banana Foundation and member of the Rotary Club of Forked River; Bunny McGauley, advisor of the Lacey High School Interact Club; and Lindsay Ruhlin, president of the same Interact Club present Hannah Foundation bags to Southern Ocean Medical Center. Barbara O'Connor, director of Oncology Services, and Joe Hummel, chief strategy officer, were on hand to receive the thoughtful donation.